
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: New Application for Old Plan
Date: 03 April 2022 08:25:23

Dear Sir
I was very disappointed to hear that the new proposal for traffic solution to bypass Stonehenge is exactly the
same as the previous proposal.  This proposal was rejected before because it sliced through the middle of this
historic site destroying the very thing that people need to see.  I can understand the reason for a tunnel which is
to try to minimise the destruction of peace and quiet for visitors.  But it has already been shown that any
construction work like this will destroy archeological sites not yet discovered.

The scheme should be dismissed again for the same reason as before.

It is noticeable that traffic on the A303 slows down as it passes Stonehenge as drivers rubberneck to get a
glimpse of the stones.  Increasing traffic speeds in this area could result in more accidents.

A fire in a tunnel is also a death trap.

Any new roads should be off site altogether and the existing, on site roads, used for visitors only.

Best Regards

Alan Stewart CEngMIMechE

Sent from my iPhone




